	When I first started EDU 314: Teaching With Computers in Elementary and Secondary Schools I thought of myself as being rather knowledgeable in technology.  However after going through this class I realized how little I actually knew about technology.  I learned how to use programs I never even heard of before such as NVU, photo story and puzzle maker.  I also was able to learn how to use Microsoft Word in ways that I was previously unaware of.  
	I was glad that we were given the option to use either NVU or googlesites to create our E-Portfolio.  Being able to choose which program to use allowed me to consider which program I enjoyed more and felt more comfortable using.  In the end I chose NVU, because, as we were shown in class, this program allowed for more freedom of design.  I am extremely comfortable using NVU now, and in the future if it is allowed I will use NVU to create my own websites.
	From this course I will take all the new knowledge I have discovered about technology.  I was overwhelmed at first when I saw all the projects we would have to complete but now that all the projects have been completed I am glad I did them.  Every project we had to complete during this course are activities that I will be able to use in the future.  From creating a word search of vocabulary words to creating a web quest that could be used in a unit.  
	During this course we were allowed to do both team based projects, and solo based projects.  Every project I created was solo based with the one exception of the web quest.  The web quest project was completed with a partner.  I had no trouble with the web quest but I felt it was much easier to do projects alone.  This is because most it has been within my experience that during group work usually means that one person tends to do more than another person.  I do not find that fair, and personally I would rather do all the work myself and have complete control of the creativity involved.
	When I have a classroom of my own I want to be able to have a classroom website.  I would want the students work to be displayed on there, and have links that will help parents work with their children in different areas.  There are several different resources that can be used when integrating technology into the classroom.  There are also many different games, activities, experiments online that if the students are given the opportunity to explore they will be able to learn a specific topic in the curriculum as well as manipulate and learn technology.
	Overall, this class was an important class to take.  It will benefit me greatly in years to come because I will be able to take all the techniques and information I learned and relate it to my own class.  Although, this class focused on how to use computers in a classroom it also opened my eyes to all technology.  There is more to using technology in classrooms than just computers, for example there is music.  This was a fun and exciting class to take and I am glad that I took it.  It has made me more interesting in computers and the many programs we have been able to use throughout the semester.  It has also made me more interested in taking other technology classes to further my knowledge.
